
 
For Immediate Release: 

RE: The Philatelic Society of Lancaster County Open House, Annual Meeting & One-Page Exhibits 

2019-10-09…The Philatelic Society of Lancaster County (PSLC) will be hosting an Open House, Annual 

Meeting and One-Page Exhibition at 7:00 PM on Wednesday November 13
th
, 2019 at Landis Homes, 

Crossings Meeting Room, 2nd floor, 1001 East Oregon Road, Lititz, PA. Admission, Parking and Wi-Fi 

are free. 

The public is invited to this great program, which has been amazingly successful since its inception. The 

PSLC has been active in the greater Lancaster area for the past 80+ years. We hold a very short business 

meeting followed by two short 10 minute philatelic presentations. This year Richard Colberg will be 

speaking on “Philately Across the Pond” and Mike Bach will be speaking on “More than just a Victorian 

Mourning Cover”. 

After a short break with special drinks and snacks comes the One-Page Exhibits. Members will have 3-4 

minutes total for presentation of their items as members and guests walk around the room viewing and 

listening to each. Additionally, members will be able to share their exhibits digitally on the two large 

monitors mounted in the meeting room. 

For more information about this event and direction to the venue, you can visit our website www.lcps-

stamps.org; write us at P.O. BOX 6053, Lancaster, PA, 17607-6053; or call +1 (717) 723-1864 and ask 

for Len Kasper. 

The Philatelic Society of Lancaster County is a non-profit community organization dedicated to 

promoting stamp collecting as a hobby. The Club meets at 7:00 PM the second Wednesday of every 

month (except August and December) at Landis Homes, in the Crossings Meeting Room, 2nd floor, 1001 

East Oregon Road, Lititz, PA. The public is always welcome at our monthly meetings.  

Contacts: 

Len Kasper, Publicity Chair | +1 (717) 723-1864 | hotrodparts33@aol.com 

Dr. Charles J. DiComo, President | +1 (914) 450-3791 | charlesdicomo@gmail.com 
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